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Dear parents/carers of year 5 pupils 
 
We would like to invite you to join us for our Remembrance Service. Year 5 will lead the service 
of remembrance. Each class will perform a war poem and present facts about past conflicts, all 
with the purpose of remembering those who have made the ultimate sacrifice for their country. 
 
The service will begin at 9.30am on Friday 9th November and last approximately an hour. Whilst 
we understand that some parents/carers have younger children that they may need to bring with 
them, we would like to advise you that this service is not suitable for young children. 
 
We very much hope that you can join us to mark this special occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J Broadbent 
Y5 co-ordinator 
 
 


